
 

CONSERVATION BOARD                                               OCTOBER 24, 2022 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Kim Boyd, Chairman (absent) 

Karen Fox (absent) 

Paul Dureus 

Tim Hannan 

 

The meeting began at 7:00 PM. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

The September 26, 2022 minutes were tabled due to a lack of a quorum. 

 

OPEN SPACE INDEX: 

 

Mr. Dureus and Mr. Hannan discussed their findings and questions they have on their assigned 

parcels. 

 

ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY: 

 

The October 8, 2022 highway cleanup went very well.  Kim Boyd, Tim Hannan, and Mary 

Richter participated in the cleanup.  The highway was much easier to clean this time compared to 

the last one that was done in the spring.  There were 5 bags of garbage picked up. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

 

The next meeting will be held on November 28, 2022 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Ms. Fox said that she will be unable to attend this meeting. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 


